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What a Weekend at RYLA!

The success of RYLA in District 5300 is no big secret. | suspect it’s
because the Rotarians who attend learn as much about themselves
and come back with a new attitude toward Rotary, but more
importantly, themselves. Not everyone loves getting up at some un-timely hour in order to take
cold showers after
sleeping in a lumpy bunk-
bed, then waiting in a line
(outside in the cold) to eat
breakfast, Ilunch and
dinner, then staying up
late at night to make sure
everyone is accounted for
and safe, but those little
inconveniences are more
than made up for by the
give and take between
facilitator and students

and the learning

processes that teach us all

more about ourselves and Picture taken at RYLA from Charlie Barr: “We called it
how we can become THE LINE UP.” Picture from right to left Barbara
better people and better Risher-Welch, PDG, Roy York, DG, Stewart Anderson,
leaders. And not DGE, Chris Montan, DGN, and Charles Barr, DGND.

everyone will agree with
my previous statement. But ask almost any facilitator if they would go back and the answer is
a resounding “Yes”!

Held over this last weekend, February 25-27, in Idyllwild, Ca., RYLA had great speakers, a
well-run camp and seriously good weather. The rains of southern California stayed away for
the most part, although there was a little hail and some slushiness on Friday night.

Kathy and | thoroughly enjoyed the weekend and enjoyed spending time with the student
leaders and even more so with fellow Rotarians. It was a good time to meet old friends and
make new ones. Start making your plans now for applying for facilitator next year and joining
this awesome Program of Rotary and District 5300. Thank you Dante Pucinelli and your
wonderful committee for a well-organized and “awesome” RYLA.



Rotary has been making a concerted effort to make sure the world is more aware of our
organization. A fellow Rotarian told our club of a recent airline trip on United. He said that
they were playing “infomercials” about Rotary before and after the in-flight movie on a recent
round trip to Hawaii. | found out that United was playing these infomercials on all flights with
in-flight movies all through the month of February to help celebrate this Centennial year.
Then, how many of you saw the big full page ad in USA Today on our recent Anniversary,
February 237 Itwas a really great and informative article about Rotary.

Speaking of February 23" and our Anniversary, there were two spectacular Foundation events
held recently. The first was held on February 19", in California at Kellogg-West in Pomona on
the Cal-Poly campus where Rotarians filled the hall. This event was special because the
featured speaker was incoming President of Rotary International, Carl-Wilhelm Stenhammer.
Not only is he a very good speaker, but he is such a great person. He will be a strong and
decisive leader taking Rotary back to basics starting this new Century of Service. Incoming
President Stenhammer has announced the new theme for the Rotary year 2005-2006 is “Service
Above Self”.

The Foundation dinner held in Las Vegas on February 23™ was extremely well attended and it
was a complete success. While there were several highlights, one of them had to be the visit
from 8 Canadian Rotarians who were delivering three fire trucks and an ambulance to Mexico.
A visit by a local high school madrigals group helped make the evening, but it was really so
special because of the celebration of so many new Paul Farris Fellows and benefactors.

My hat is off to the Co-chairs of the event in California, Mike Zoeller of the Altadena Club and
Sonia Lagomarsino of the Pasadena club. In Nevada a big thank you to Christine Smith and
PDG Al Slaggart of the Las Vegas Central club.

The celebrations might be winding down, but remember we have one big celebration left. Plan
now on District Conference in Laughlin on May 20, 21, and 22, 2005 and plan on being part of
100 years of Rotary.

Celebrate Rotary!
Governor Roy

Youth Leadership
It’s Time To Act

How often do we look at the calendar and think, "Wow, this month has flown by!" If you are
a Club President or a Club Committee Chair in the year ahead, you may find yourself having this
thought quite often. As the District 5300 Chair for the Rotary Youth Leadership Award 2006, I'm
sure I'll begin to feel that time is on a pair of roller skates, too ... just whizzing by. That's why,
even though RYLA is still eleven months away, | want to encourage each of you to start planning
for it now.

If you're a President-Elect, pick your club's RYLA Chair now and get him or her the RYLA
'06 schedule included in this article. You'll also want to prepare your club's budget for the year
ahead and determine how many students you'd like to send. If you are your club's RYLA Chair,
begin planning the steps you'll need to take to reach out to the young people in your community
and to the Rotarians in your club who might serve as Facilitators. If you're a member who is
interested in RYLA, mark your calendar for the beginning of November to inquire about
Facilitator training in your area.



Why all the fuss about preparing early? Very simply, RYLA is the single largest project we
do as a district to reach out to the youth of our communities. It is a wonderfully positive
experience for every young person involved. The skills learned can serve as a foundation for a
lifetime of leadership and for that reason, it is a powerful experience for the Rotarians involved,
too. Nurturing that spark of leadership at my first RY LA was the moment | went from being in
Rotary to having Rotary in me.

So whether you're a club president or a RYLA chair, want to serve on an interview panel or as
a Facilitator, please take some time right now and begin planning your participation in RYLA
2006. Mark the calendar today for February 24, 25 & 26, 2006, and for all the other deadlines
your club will need to meet to make RYLA a terrific experience for the young people of your
community. If you need help, RYLA Registrar, Chris Robles and I are both available by phone
or email to answer any questions you might have. Please, help make a difference in the life of an
aspiring young leader and begin planning for a successful RYLA 2006, today.

Contact Information:

Mike Driebe Chris Robles

District Chair, RYLA 2006 Registrar, RYLA 2006
mike.driebe@pvhmc.org rotarianchris@yahoo.com
(909) 865-9659 (323) 431-4100

Club Presidents-Elect, select your club's RYLA Chair as soon as possible

Club Reservation for Participation - Due August 15, 2005

Clubs to distribute RYLA Applications - September 2005

RYLA Club Chair Training - September and October of 2005

Payment for Participation - Due November 15, 2005

RYLA Facilitator Training - November and December of 2005

Select your RYLA Participants - November and December of 2005

Permission and Consent to Treat (for student participants) - Due January 16, 2006
Each Club to host a RYLA Participant Orientation Meeting for students and their parents -
February 2006

e Invite your club's RYLA Participants to a club meeting - February 2006

e RYLA - February 24, 25, 26, 2006

e Invite RYLA Participants to provide the program at your club’'s meeting - March 2006

TRAINER’S CORNER
Susan P. Nunnery
District Training Officer (2005-2006)

DISTRICT TEAM TRAINING
SEMINAR 2005-2005 SURPASSES ITS
GOAL

One of the highest-attended District Team
Training Seminars in District 5300 took
place in two States on two Saturdays in
early February. Between Etiwanda
Gardens in California and the William Boyd School of Law in Las Vegas, more than 50 District
Officers met to accomplish a united goal: To ensure that District 5300 is cohesive and that it




exists “solely to help the individual Rotary Club advance the Object of Rotary,” (Rotary
International’s Manual of Procedure).

Incoming District Governor Stew Anderson and District Training Officer Susan Nunnery oversaw the
half-day training of all incoming (2005-06) Executive Assistant Governors, Assistant Governors,
Avenue of Service Chairs and Committee Chairs thru breakout sessions facilitated by Christine
Montan (District Governor Nominee), Andrew Bergen, Pat Hauducoeur, and Susan Nunnery.

Post-training evaluations indicate that the District Team achieved a nearly 90% overall satisfaction
rating.

Make-up seminars will be scheduled, in both states, in the near future for those unable to attend the
two in February. Watch for additional training sessions that will include membership and foundation
seminars.

Thanks, Thanks, Thanks,

From Susan P. Nunnery
District Team Training Officer
2005-2006

On behalf of Incoming District Governor Stew Anderson, the
Training Committee and | would like to thank you for taking
weekend time from your personal life to attend the February
District Team Training Seminar. It is because of your
willingness to put Service Above Self and the desire to work as a
team that we achieved a nearly 90% overall satisfaction rating from
our training.

My personal thanks, in no particular order, to:

Dick Heilman for the use of his beautiful Etiwanda Gardens

Christine Smith for arranging the William Boyd School of Law in Las Vegas
Carolyn Anderson for scribing in California

Mary Ann Kistler for recovering in time to brighten our Saturday

Andrew Bergen for having more energy than me

Pat Hauducoeur for her calming grace

Chris Datwyler for giving an impromptu class in Nevada

Christine Montan for her ongoing guidance

Diane Anderson for administrative assistance

Stew Anderson for his gentle leadership

The Rotary Foundation
Monthly Contribution Report for District: 5300
Period: From 1 Jul. 2004 to 31 Jan 2005

Top Clubs Ranked by Annual Giving Per Capita
Club No. Per Capita Club Name

785 $428.57 Five Points (El Monte), CA

808 $400.75 Victorville, CA

777 $381.52 Barstow, CA



Top Clubs Ranked by Total Annual Giving

Club No. Club Name APF Amount
808 Victorville, CA $40,075.00
773 Apple Valley, CA $16,235.00
794 Pasadena, CA $12,995.00
SHARE SUMMARY

2004/2005 US$100 Per Capita District Benchmark: $277,700.00

2004/2005 District Annual Giving Goal (sum of all club goals): $342,943.00

2004/2005 Total of clubs Annual Giving Goals received: 61 of 61 (100.00% received)
2004/2005 Total of Annual Giving for Period: $245,664.98

2004/2005 Permanent Fund Earnings Designated to Share: $0.00 NOTE - as of 2004 RI has held
designated interest from Permanent Fund Earnings to the World Fund

2004/2005 Share Total: $245,664.98

Distribution of Share Funds in Rotary Year 2007-2008
50% of Share Total to World Fund: $122,832.49
50% of Share Total to District Designated Fund: $122,832.49

$122,832.49 in DDF for 2007-2008 will allow us to:

Give $25,000 to the Rotary Peace Scholar Fund - we are a Pioneer Peace Building District

Fund only TWO Ambassadorial Scholars - $50,000

Obtain $25,000 for District Simplified Grants to be used locally within the district

Have only $22,832.49 available for the District match of club funds for all types of Matching Grants

Please give generously - we can do so much more in the world with more DDF available to us.
Thank you for your support of TRF.

District Foundation Chair
Margaret Cooker

Congratulations PDG Barb!
From Margaret Cooker

The figures are in! 2003-2004 was a banner year for new Paul Harris Fellows in
District 5300! Since the record setting year of PDG Wayne Whistler in 1997-
1998, the year that Rotary International started keeping annual records of new
Paul Harris Fellows, we have not had over 195 members welcomed into the
fellowship.

286 new Paul Harris Fellowships were awarded by the end of 2003-2004.
Congratulatlons and thanks to all club Foundation chairs and Rotarians who rose to the challenge and
increased their giving to TRF.



The following 16 clubs are to be congratulated and commended for
being such fantastic supporters of the Rotary Foundation that they have
. already met or EXCEEDED their stated goal for giving to TRF as of

\H*ﬂ/‘ 01-31-05, and they continue to give in order to achieve the Rotary

Commitment to increasing World Peace and Understanding.

Alhambra, Apple Valley, Barstow, Five Points, Hesperia,
Las Vegas Fremont, Las VVegas North, Las Vegas West, Las Vegas-Central,
Mesquite Sunrise, Pahrump Valley, Rancho Cucamonga, San Gabriel,
Upland, Victor Valley Sunrise and Victorville

It is to be well noted that all five clubs of the High Desert have exceeded their commitment in large
part due to their enthusiastic participation in the High Desert District Foundation Dinner - not that I'm
prejudiced in reporting this!

Many thanks to all Rotarians of District 5300 who so generously support The Rotary Foundation
(TRF).

Margaret Cooker, RN
PDG 2001-2002 Rotary International District 5300
www.district5300.0rg

Interact Updates
Margaret Cooker
Interact Symposium Chair

Interact clubs should be working on their slate of officers for 2005-2006 and preparing for elections
in April/May 2005. The Incoming Officers Data Form is due to Rl by May 31 2005. Completion of
this process may assist in the selection of the team (and get the commitment to attend) that will
represent your Interact, Mideract/Youthact/Jr. Interact and/or Kideract clubs at the 2005 Seven
District Interact Symposium.

This year the Symposium will be held the first weekend of October (7-9) - please note that this is an
SAT Saturday and so you may want to send more junior members of your club.

Interact Symposium, starts 5 p.m. Friday October 7 2005. Location - Astro Camp (Desert Sun
Science Center) 26800 Saunders Meadow Rd, Idyllwild, CA Map on Map on AstroCamp Website,
MapQuest Map Forms, timelines, deadlines, directions and miscellaneous information to be found
at Interact Symposium. For further information or questions please contact either the Symposium
Registrar, David Beltran at davidB_rotary@yahoo.com phone: 323-722-4870, fax-323-722-0770 or
Symposium Chair, Margaret Cooker at pdgcooker@verizon.net phone 760-243-5928; fax-760-243-
8012.

The purpose of the Symposium is to provide participating Interactors, faculty advisors, Rotary
liaisons and other junior Rotary club members, with valuable information that will enable them to



build and maintain successful Interact and other junior Rotary clubs. To achieve its purpose, the
Symposium is organized around three primary components: speakers, workshops, and fellowship.
Keynote speakers from Rotary International and/or the participating Rotary districts will address the
Symposium participants on topics of interest to high school students. The speakers’ topics will reflect
the international nature of the programs of Rotary.

Symposium participants will attend sessions and workshops that address the following key points:
Membership Development and Retention; Meeting Skills and the Board of Directors; Team
Building, Leadership and Communication; Community Service; International Service; and
Fundraising.

The sessions and workshops are primarily designed to assist officers and directors of Interact Clubs to
be more effective. They are intended to be both inspirational and practical. Each workshop and/or
session may, if appropriate to its topic, present Rotary projects as examples of service. Each
workshop will present techniques, ideas, and specific examples of successful Interact Club

activities that participants can put into action in their own Interact Clubs. Membership in an Interact
Club should be an enjoyable experience. Interact Symposium participants will take part in various
fellowship activities.

In addition to simply being fun, these activities will develop leadership skills, foster co-operation, and
encourage the establishment of lasting friendships.

Montebello Fire Department Mourns Loss of “Rotary” Dog
Anne Donofrio-Holter
Montebello Rotary

The Montebello Fire
Department is mourning the loss of
Harry, one of the department's three
search and rescue dogs and one of its
loved and valued members.

Close to 100 police and fire
personnel from all over the state, along
with their four-legged partners, attended
Harry's memorial January 29 at the Quiet
Cannon. Harry passed away January 19
from a previously undetected heart
problem. The chocolate lab was four years
old.

e = , All of Montebello's search and
T - “== rescue dogs were placed through the
National Disaster Search Dog Foundation. The Foundation rescues dogs with potential from
animal shelters or assistance programs and professionally trains them for six months. At the end of
the training period, they are placed with firefighters at no charge to the department. Harry's
training was funded by a matching grant from Rotary International.

Harry and his handler Engineer Russell Tao's most recent assignment was the search for
victims of the La Conchita mudslide a few weeks ago. In December 2003, Harry also helped
supply closure for four families when he located the remains of four victims of the Old Waterman
Canyon mudslide.

"I miss Harry dearly,” said Tao. "He was a great partner and friend. I've learned a lot



working with Harry over the past three years and | am a much better person because of it."

To keep their skills sharp, the teams train three to four hours a day, twice a week, in
all types of situations. A dog's nose is 20,000 times more sensitive than a human's enabling
the dogs to locate live humans within minutes that have been buried alive in all types of
materials and situations.

In time, Tao will team up with a new four-legged partner and work again with canine search
and rescue. "Working with Harry was too wonderful an experience not to do it again," said Tao.

Peace Scholars, please?
Submitted by Margaret Cooker for John Regan

‘s Deadline for World Peace Scholars has moved up. Rotary International
has moved up the deadline for receiving the nominations for World
Peace Scholars 2006-2008 to July 1 2005.

Chair John Regan of Claremont has to have endorsed applications in hand
from the clubs by March 31, 2005. Interviews will occur April/May 2005.

Please look for candidates in your area. Do NOT limit yourself to colleges or
universities as life and work experience bear great weight with the selection committees at both
District and R.1. levels. Look to anyone involved in conflict resolution and/or mediation. For
example, look to police departments, social services, domestic violence, prison staff, and mediators in
all fields.

It is the responsibility of the successful candidate to gain admission to the allocated school after
selection.

More information, applications, links and resources can be found at
www.district5300.org/scholars/worldpeace.html

We have not had a successful nominee since 2001. Please help get the word out.
Questions? 909-621-8075 or 760-243-5928

About Charles M. Barr

P.O. Box 1543

Laguna Beach, Ca 92651 U.S.A

E-mail address: thecantina@mindspring.com
H: 949-494-5529

Charlie’s career for the most part was in the Upland, California area, working
in banking for 12 years in many jobs from teller to Vice President and Cashier.
From banking, his career path took a change into the travel business where he
worked for more than 30 years.

During the last 20 years in the travel business, he owned and operated a pub in



Laguna Beach. Having retired from travel in 2001, and the pub in 2004, Charlie decided that he
should give back to the community that has supported him in so many ways.

What better way than thru Rotary? Starting in 2001, Charlie joined the district committee for Teen
Leadership Camp for 8" grade students 13 years of age. For the next two years he served as chairman
of that committee. He has also been a facilitator for Rotary Youth Leader Awards (RYLA) a
leadership program for juniors in high school 17 years of age. Under District Governor Barbara
Risher-Welch, Charlie co-chaired the PRLS Seminar in May 2004.

A Paul Harris Fellow he has served on the Board of Directors and as Club President in 1995-1996.
Charlie is a third generation member of the Rotary Club of Upland. In March of 2004 served as a
GSE team Leader to Northern Mexico, District 4110. Charlie is currently serving as District Chair
for GSE (Group Study Exchange) 2004/05.

District 5300 a Leading District in the World
Margaret Cooker
DFC

District 5300 is a leading district in the world in Foundation giving. As of
?
L~ January 31, we are ninth in the world's 529 districts and third in our Zone with
total contributions of over $500,000. In the last ten years, total TRF
L contributions have been between $284,000 and $710,000, with contributions to
-— the annual SHARE program between $250,000 and $500,000 dollars. This
B Means that we have between $110,000
and $302,000 coming back to the district three years after the donation as ddf -
district designated funds - money that we decide how it will be spent among the programs that we
generally support e.g. Ambassadorial Scholars, Peace Scholars, Matching Grants and District
Simplified Grants.

DSGs are a new program - this is only the second year we have had these funds available for the
district committee to assign. This year 14 grants have been funded and include the following
projects:

Covina Refurbish and repair Hospice Room $2,000

Caliente Healing Garden $1,000

Las Vegas Southwest Remodel and refurbish kitchen at Blind Center  $5,250
Henderson Reading/Discovery Room $2,000

San Gabriel Smiles for Students-dental cleaning & Tx $1,250

South Pasadena Playground-Ronald McDonald house  $2,500

Apple Valley Books for Yucca Loma Elementary  $2,000

Montebello  Adult Literacy Program  $500

Sierra Madre Tom Sawyer Project $1,266

Las Vegas South Sunset Literacy FUN night $1,250

Montebello  Adobe-City Historical Landmark $2,500

Las Vegas Central Kids Can Do Science Project $1,300

Las Vegas Adopt a School $1,400

Las Vegas West STAR-behavior reinforcement (partial) $784

Total awarded - $25,000

Applications for 2005-2006 are due by July 31 2005. See the District web site for applications and
guidelines.



We Did It! We’re Number One!
Barbara Risher Welch, PDG

DISTRICT 5300 IS NUMBER ONE
IN ALL OF ZONE 24
IN MEMBERSHIP FOR THE YEAR 2003-2004!

Congratulations  to
all Rotarians who helped to
achieve this goal. As
District Governor in 2003-
2004, | challenged incoming
Presidents at the President
Elect Training Seminar in
early 2003 to make
membership a top priority in
their club. As usual, they
came through with flying
colors as they passed that
challenge on to their own
clubs.

District 5300 had a
3.28% increase in
membership  during  the

o — e 2003-2004 year, elevating
our District Rotarian number from 2,801 to 2,893. Zone 24 consists of 11 districts from Southern
California, Southern Nevada, Hawaii and parts of Canada. The 2" place district behind District 5300
had a 2.74% increase, So we were on top by quite a margin.

The chartering of the Azusa Rotary Club helped to cinch our illustrious title, as we were able
to submit 20 new Rotarians to Rotary International on June 30, 2004, just under the deadline. A
special thank you to the Governor’s Special Representative, Rudy Hayek, Past President of Sierra
Madre for leading the new club to charter, and another big thank you to the President of Azusa
Rotary, Dan Bacani for his tireless efforts in making sure his club chartered by June 30, 2004.

Without a great District Membership Chairman and Committee, we would not have been able
to attain this awesome goal. District Membership Chairman for 2003-2004, Susan Nunnery, spread
enthusiasm around the district as she traveled to many clubs and gave them tools to grow their
membership. Hats off to a great District Membership Committee who also spoke at clubs and led
three successful membership seminars during the year.

And, finally kudos to the “red shirts,” the Club Presidents of 2003-2004, the best class this
district has ever had! (I know I’m a bit biased!)

My apologies for taking so long to congratulate our District, though the final membership
numbers were recently released from Rotary International. 1 think they might have had a hiccup in
their membership computers. Let’s keep up the energy and excitement for membership and carry it
on this year and for years to come. It’s nice for District 5300 to be #1...... let’s stay there!
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A New Junior Interact Club

Recently, a group of more than 30 students from several surrounding communities celebrated the
official installation of members and officers in the communities’ first Junior Interact Club. Shown
here are some of the celebrants, including Incoming Rotary District Governor Stewart Anderson,
President of the Rotary
Club  of Arcadia
Sunrise Sheila Reed,
and Advisor Russ
Garside. Officiating at
Monday’s installation
was Arcadia City
Manager and Rotarian
Bill Kelly. For more
information call
626.675.9653.

Victorville RYLA-ite to Represent District 5300 at International R.Y.L.A.
Margaret Cooker, RC of Victorville

Erin Scott, currently a student at Victor Valley College, will be attending the International R.Y.L.A.
in Chicago on June 15-18 2005 as the representative of District 5300.

"We expect the 2005 International RYLA will be a wonderful program with RYLArians, Rotarian
counselors, and Rl RYLA Committee members from around the Rotary world. RYLArians are the
new generation of service-minded individuals who recognize the importance of ethics in leadership
and the necessary involvement in their communities. They are also a key component of the future of
the Rotary family this centennial year by sharing RYLA with others in leadership and service. Erin
will join the Rotary world as we begin a new century of success, and most of all, by helping celebrate
Rotary." Glenn Estess, RI President 2004-2005.

After the International RYLA Erin will join her parents, Rotarian Bill and Linda Scott, and her sister
Amy at the International Convention.
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From the Editor

Rose Ann Rabiola Miele
rarmiele@juno.com

Rotary Club of Boulder City

Hope all of you have stuck with the newsletter to this point. | know it’s a bit longer than usual, but
PDG Margaret sent so many items, | just had to include them! Keep those articles coming!

Speaking of newsletters, the time has come to send in those weekly newsletters/bulletins for this
year’s judging. All the guidelines are on the district website. All you have to do is e-mail me one
copy of a July 2004 newsletter, December 2004 newsletter and February 2005 newsletter. All the
information is on page 10 of the District Awards page. | hope we have entries from every club!

If you sent me an article for this month’s newsletter and you don’t see it here, | apologize. Please
send it again if it doesn’t have any time consideration. Tell everyone in the District about your
projects and activities. That’s what keeps us all going.

You’ve got a bit more to read before you finish this month’s newsletter, so | won’t keep you any
longer. Have a great month and e-mail those newsletter entries.

Rotary Club of San Gabriel and San Gabriel Mission High School Students donate
to help Tsunami victims.

At their regular weekly meeting on January 26, 2005, Sister Vickie of the San Gabriel
Mission High School, presented a check for $360 to Alice Wong, President of the Rotary
Club of San Gabriel as a contribution to the Rotary Club’s Tsunami Relief Fund. The
Rotary Club of San Gabriel is donating $900 to purchase one “Shelter Box™ for Tsunami
victims. The “Shelter Box” includes a 10-person tent, ten sleeping bags, ten ponchos,
water containers and purification supplies, flashlights, batteries rope, tools cooking
utensils and a stove.

Sister Vickie assisted by Mary Ann Baldonado, Development Director at San Gabriel Mission
High School, presents a check for $360 to San Gabriel Rotary Club President Alice Wong. The
check will be used to help Tsunami victims.

The contribution from the San Gabriel Mission High School was raised by the following
groups on campus: Asian Club, Student Development Council, Justice Action at Mission
and the Associated Student Body. The remainder of the funds to purchase one “Shelter
Box” are from directed donations by the members of the Rotary Club of San Gabriel.

For further information contact:
Alice Wong, Rotary Club of San Gabriel, President, (626) 683-1209
Mary Ann Baldonado, Development Director at San Gabriel Mission High School, (626) 282-3706
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VL Rotary Club of Industry Hills

District 5300

ABDYZ s3LF

d

Tuesday, April 26, 2005 - Industry Hills Golf Course - 10:15am
Great Prizes, Trophies, Putting Contest, Free Range Balls, Closest to Hole
Take a photo with the “Hooters”, Box Lunch, Steak & Rib Dinner, Silent Auction, Raffle
Discounted Golf at Industry Hills prior to Tournament

Please help us help others in the community and throughout the world. The Rotary Club
of Industry Hills Annual Golf Tournament raises funds for both local and international
projects. We participate in the Rotary wheelchair and polio vaccine projects, give 200
laundry size Thanksgiving Baskets to families in need, provide Leadership Camp
opportunities for 8"-12'™" grade students, money grants to teachers for their classrooms,
and donate funds to a variety of charities. Other projects include building a fresh water
tank in Peru, and working with the local historical society on picnic areas.
You can help us raise funds in 2 ways:

1. Play in the Golf Tournament = $150.00 per person

2. Be a Hole Sponsor (Your name will be on a placard at the hole & on the Program) = $150.00
Please fill out the information below and return by April 19", For further information,
please call Bob O'Connor at (323) 283-7453 or Patti Briglio at (626) 289-7600 Ext. 227

Rotary Club of Industry Hills Annual Golf Tournament - Tuesday, April 26, 2005
Mail this form to Patti Sako Briglio, 2845 W. Valley Blvd., Alhambra, CA 91803-1818
Or give to an Industry Hills Rotary Club member before April 19"

Name or Business:

Address, City, Zip:

Phone: Alternate Phone:

Please Check:

Golfer - Name(s):

Hole Sponsor Auction/Prize Item

Amount Enclosed: Auction/Prize Description:
Checks Payable to: Industry Hills Rotary Foundation
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